
NOTICE TO PUBLIC 

 

JALAN TONG SHIN ROAD DIVERSION 

 

 
 
Mass Rapid Transit Corporation Sdn Bhd (MRT Corp) would like to announce that traffic along Jalan Tong Shin, which is off Jalan Bukit 

Bintang, will be diverted to a newly constructed road running parallel to the existing Jalan Tong Shin. 
 
This diversion will be implemented from 7.00am on 15 September 2012 (Saturday) and is expected to be in force until the end of 2015. The 

diversion is part of the traffic management plan being implemented to ensure smooth flow of traffic during MRT construction work. 

Safety barriers, hoardings and traffic cones will be installed at the work site to ensure road users and pedestrians are pre-warned of on-going 

works. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused to the public during the construction of this world-class public transport facility that will benefit 

Malaysians at large.  

For updates, please see www.kvmrt.com.my or www.mymrt-underground.com.my  
or call the MRT Hotline at 1800-82-6868. 
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